
My intervention during the debate on
the Immigration and Social Security
Co-ordination (EU Withdrawal) Bill, 19
October 2020

Sir John Redwood MP (Wokingham) (Con): Does the Minister accept that paying
people from the local labour force better, and paying for their training, is
a much cheaper solution than building lots of houses to invite migrants in,
and a much more popular one?

The Parliamentary Under-Secretary of State for the Home Department (Mr Kevin
Foster): My right hon. Friend points out that in a time when we have large
numbers of people affected by the current economic situation, we need to
focus on our own UK-based workforce when it comes to filling needs.
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